
From: Dan Murphy | Onsite Land Management
To: Samantha Sickles
Cc: Steven Bloyed; Bill Burdge | Onsite Land Management
Subject: Landscaping services
Date: Thursday, February 27, 2025 1:54:06 PM

Hi Samantha
 
In March 2025, On-Site Landscape Management will take the exciting step of joining
Riverview Landscapes, a group of landscaping companies focused here on the
Northeast. The primary purpose of joining Riverview is to take advantage of their
vendor programs, employee programs, management & administrative tools, and
continue to improve service at your property over the coming years. There will be no
impact to you or change in our service at your property and we will continue to honor
and accept the terms and conditions of our agreement - you will also continue to see
the same crews at your location while our existing team will continue, as always, to be
your point of contact on all service-related needs. You will begin to see certain
improvements over time as we upgrade our equipment fleet, our hiring programs, and
our technology. You will also begin to see uniforms and trucks with the Riverview logo
as we take advantage of their vendor and fleet programs over the coming months and
years.
 
As part of joining Riverview, the accounting team at Riverview will be invoicing and
collecting payments after the partnership officially begins in March. As a result, for
invoices from Riverview, please be sure to send all future payments to our new billing
address that will be noted on the invoice. If you would like to pay via ACH, we will
give you that new information directly. Please note that we will be transitioning to our
new Riverview email address over the coming days as well. 
 
The Riverview team will also send you our new W-9 and COI in a separate email.
Please let us know what additional information you will need from us as we transition
to Riverview, such as ownership details, licenses, etc.
 
We look forward to continuing to work with you for years to come under our new
partnership with Riverview. Please let me know if you have any questions.
 
 
     Thank You,
     Dan Murphy

   PO Box 294
   Millstone NJ 08535
   Cell: (732) 685-3430
   Office: (732) 446-0017
   Fax: (732) 446-0018
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